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FIP WORLD PADEL CHAMPIONSHIPS NORTH AMERICAN QUALIFIERS: MEXICO, UNITED STATES  

AND CANADA ON COURT IN MONTERREY ON 6 AND 7 SEPTEMBER 
 
Monterrey (Mexico) will host the North American FIP World Padel Championships Qualifiers, an event organized by 
FEMEPA (the Mexican Padel Federation) and the International Padel Federation, on September 6th and 7th. The men’s 
and women’s national teams of Mexico, United States and Canada will take to the court in a three-team group that will 
put two places (in the case of the men’s competition) and one place (in the case of the women’s competition) up for grabs 
for the final phase of the FIP World Padel Championships scheduled from 28 October to 2 November in Doha, Qatar. 
 
Mexico and its federation confirm their great organizational skills and their passion for padel, as demonstrated by the two 
Premier Padel circuit tournaments on the 2024 calendar (the P1 in Acapulco last March and the Major scheduled for late 
November) and many tournaments in all categories of the CUPRA FIP Tour. 
 
“The North American FIP World Padel Championships Qualifiers represent another important step towards the biggest 
event in terms of team competitions: the FIP World Padel Championships 2024 in Doha – said FIP president Luigi Carraro 
–. The continental challenges for World Championships qualification are providing show and passion, confirming how the 
major team events organized by the FIP with the cooperation of the host countries and their federations are increasingly 
central to the world of padel and the enthusiasm of the fans. I would like to thank Jorge Mañe, president of FEMEPA, and 
all those who have collaborated and will collaborate in the success of this great event”. 
 
“In the city of Monterrey Nuevo Leon, teams from the United States, Mexico, and Canada will try to conquer their place in 
the FIP World Padel Championships, the most important padel competition in the world, which will be held in Doha, Qatar, 

next November – said Jorge Mañe, president of FEMEPA –. The facilities at Club Sfera in the city of Monterrey are ready 
and while we await the arrival of the protagonists, we appreciate the support that FIP has given to FEMEPA to be able to 
host this important event for North American players, where we hope to be up to the task of ensuring the success of the 
competition”. 
 
The schedule will be the same for men and women: Mexico-Canada and USA-Canada will open the competition on Friday 
September 6th. On Saturday, September 7th, Mexico and United States will play the last tie. 
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